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Date: April 14, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:    Asbestos Abatement at Frost – 2021 Bond 
 

I would like to request adding the Frost Middle School Abatement Project as an 
agenda item to the April 24, 2023 Committee of the Whole meeting, so I can update 
the Board on the award recommendation for this project. 
 
The bid responses were due and opened on March 17, 2023, and we received 
seven responses. Members of the Bond Team reviewed the information, and we 
are recommending Environmental Maintenance Engineers, Inc., Inkster, 
Michigan, as the low responsible bidder in the amount of $47,400. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you.  
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c: Board of Education 

PF/ko 

 

 


